
 

West Union, Fayette County, Iowa 

Monday, September 25, 2017 

 

The Board of Supervisors of Fayette County, Iowa, met on Monday, September 25, 2017, 

at 9:00 o’clock a.m., at the Fayette County Supervisors’ office. 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairperson, and the roll was called showing the 

following Supervisors present and absent: 

Present: Jeanine Tellin, Darrel Dolf & Janell Bradley 

Absent:  -None- 

  

Motion was made by Dolf and seconded by Bradley to approve the current agenda.  On 

roll call, all voted aye, none nay, and the motion was carried. 

 

Motion was made by Bradley and seconded by Dolf to approve the minutes from the 

Monday, September 18, 2017 meeting.  On roll call, all voted aye, none nay, and the 

motion was carried. 

 

The Board met with Tim Cummings, Custodian, for an update. 

 

The Board met with the County Librarians and City Clerks for a discussion regarding 

funding for the libraries. 

 

Motion was made by Bradley and seconded by Dolf to approve the quote for roof repairs 

in the amount of $5,625.00 from Imperial Roof Systems Co.  On roll call, all voted aye, 

none nay, and the motion was carried. 

 

Motion was made by Dolf and seconded by Bradley to approve the quote from Custom 

Alarm in the amount of $5,044.78 for updating equipment.  On roll call, all voted aye, 

none nay, and the motion was carried. 

 

Motion was made by Dolf and seconded by Bradley to approve the First Judicial District 

Department of Correctional Services Financial Report for fiscal year ending 6/30/2017. 

On roll call, all voted aye, none nay, and the motion was carried. 

 

The Board met with Joel Fantz, County Engineer, for an update. 

 

Motion was made by Dolf and seconded by Bradley to approve the construction 

agreement associated with the DOT Paving Project, NHSX-018-8(45)- - 3H-33.  

On roll call, all voted aye, none nay, and the motion was carried. 

 

The Board went on a road trip with Joel Fantz, County Engineer, to tour the Golden Road 

project. 

 

Effective 9/12/2017 Brody Hubbell has been employed as a Detention Officer for the 

Fayette County Sheriff’s Office for 2 years.  Brody’s wage will be $16.76 per hour. 



 

Effective 9/15/2017 Rebecca Everitt has been employed as a Dispatcher for the Fayette 

County Sheriff’s Office for 3 years.  Rebecca’s wage will be $17.57 per hour. 

 

Effective 9/7/2017 Samantha Kohls has been employed as a Dispatcher for the Fayette 

County Sheriff’s Office for 3 years.  Samantha’s wage will be $17.57 per hour. 

 

Effective 9/12/2017 Aaron Marley has been hired as a Temporary Part Time Detention 

Officer for the Fayette County Sheriff’s Office.  Aaron’s wage will be $14.30 per hour. 

 

The Board adjourned. 

 

Upon request, this information could be made available in large print, and/or computer 

disk. 

 

__________________________ ___________________________ 

Lori Moellers     Jeanine Tellin 

County Auditor   Chair of the Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


